
 

Concord students are learning to help others through our service and donations.  

This year, our service project focuses on working with a few wonderful organizations 

that center on providing access to sports to help build life skills and promote health. 

Join us as we collect new or gently used sporting equipment to help our local YMCA. 

Our Sports Equipment Drive will be held between Monday, November 25th through 

Thursday, December 12th, 2024 from 8:00am to 3:30pm. Please look for the drop off 

bins located outside the Concord School front office.  

 

Items needed include: 

-New or gently used sports balls and equipment (baseballs, basketballs, footballs, 

soccer balls, whiffle balls, tennis balls, rackets, bats, gloves, etc.) 

-No clothing or shoes 

**All items can be NEW or GENTLY USED and left UNWRAPPED.**  

 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. Let’s play it forward!

 

Concord School’s  
Sports Equipment Drive 


